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J ennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and
Engineering (Nuclear)

6N11 B Missionary Ridge Place
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gentlemen:
.

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-327/83-31 AND 50-328/83-31
_.

Thank you for your revised response of September 9, 1985, to our Notice of
Violation issued on February 14, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your
Sequoyah facility. The revised corrective action applies only to violation
50-327/83-31-01 and 50-328/83-31-01. We have evaluated your response and found
that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the imple- -

mentation of your corrective actions during future inspections. -
,

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
, .

Sincerely,
Original Signed by .

Roger D. Walker

-

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects *

cc: i. L.~Abercrombie, Sequoyah Nuclear
Plant Site Director

#. R. Wallace, Plant Manager
'

4

d. W. Whitt, Chief, Nuclear '

' Safety Staff
Jf. L. Williams, Jr. , Supervisor *

'd.LicensingSectionB. Kirk, Compliance Staff
Supervisor

,J. E. Wills, Project Engineer

bec: IRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Tennessee
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